Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: TERRY MCCARTHY <teronca@mac.com>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 4:37 PM

To: COB_Response

Cc: TERRY MCCARTHY

Subject: GAIP

Please support the citizens of Newport Beach who struggle with the daily noise and pollution from JWA. Please work
with our city to not add any more flights now coming at us from the general aviation jets. Please hear us and work with
principles of Alternative 3 plan verses Plan 1. This should not be a black and white vote but one that works for your
citizens who carry the burden of noise and pollution for the whole county. There must be some compromise that
benefits Newport Beach and the airport.

Thank you for considering our request.

Terry McCarthy
Balboa Island



